 
Jan 31, 2011

Larry Krissek, Chair ASC Committee on Curriculum and Instruction

Larry:

The CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee considered the semester conversion proposal for the Agricultural Communication Minor at its meeting on Jan 24th and voted unanimously to approve the proposal.   The conversion involved no real changes to the minor beyond the conversion of courses from five credit quarter courses to three credit semester courses. Since the vote, however, I discovered a few minor changes that need to be made on course numbering: the semester advising sheet left a few course numbers incomplete (such as Rursoc 6XXX) and one was left a quarter course number (Com 611).  I have alerted Marilyn Trefz about these changes and forward the proposal in anticipation that with these corrections the full CCI can vote to approve the proposal.
Thanks,

Jim Fredal, CCI Sciences subcommittee chair
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